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Good news for the fans of snowboard games. Because Shaun White Snowboarding has sold more then three million
copies, Ubisoft has decided to make a sequel.


CEO Yves Guillemot said during a press

conference. There is no chance the sequel will appear

this year, (it wasn't mentioned in their annual financial report)




"You can expect more Shaun White in the

future," Guillemot plainly told investors. Unfortunately, the Ubisoft

executive did not provide a time frame in which the next installment in

the Shaun White franchise would surface. Currently, the publisher does

not have it penciled in for release during its current fiscal year,

which runs through March 31, 2010."
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